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THE CRITICAL IMPORTANCE OF 

SUNDAY SCHOOL AND SMALL GROUPS 
 
It is encouraging to see Sunday School and Small Groups meeting again on 
a consistent basis after Covid.  Many are coming back and meeting again.  

That fellowship is being restored. 
 

Whether your church has Sunday School or a Small Groups structure  
both are vitally important to a churches health, growth and future.  These 
groups and classes give an opportunity to teach God's Word at every age 

level.  It's the place where people are cared for as we minister and pray for 
the needs of others.  These are places where new people can become     

involved and become a part of the church.  These are places where the 
gospel can be shared.  These are places of service and growing as a disciple.  
Sunday School and Small Groups are the glue that keeps the church strong 

and together. 
 

I had the honor for ten years of serving churches in Alabama and  
other states and helping them organize and build strong Sunday Schools/

Small Groups.  Serving through the State Board of Missions I was even able 
to help some growing churches develop two Sunday Schools.  I also built a 
strong Small Group structure while serving in the local church.  Please call 
on me at the Associational office if you need help or a consultation with 

your Sunday School or Small Group organization. 
 

It is of no cost to your church and a ministry of our association. 

 
 

Prayerfully, 
 

Rick Ellison 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
 
 
 

 
 
Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist Email resume to: 
fabc@att.net 
First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to:   
egc@fbcgulf.com 
or call  (251) 968-8124  
 
 

 
 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resumes to  
fbcloxleychildren@gmail.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Send resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
or call Pastor Greg @  
812-746-8589 
 
 

 
 
New Life Baptist  
Music Minister:  
Submit applications to:  
newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com 
Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service. Contact 
Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or 
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
 
 

 
 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
Southside Baptist 
Part-time Music Minister 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
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